
 

 

 

 

 

Chapter Minutes: 17 July 2021 

 

• CALL TO ORDER 
       By Chapter Vice President Bobby Gresham at 9:30 A.M. This month’s meeting 

was held at Bacon’s Bistro & Café in Hurst. 

 

• INVOCATION 
      By the chapter Chaplain Roger Tate 

• PLEDGES 

- US Flag 

- Texas Flag 

- S.A.R. 
The pledges were led by the Color Guard Commander Bobby Gresham. 

 

• WELCOME GUESTS / VISITORS 

The Chapter Vice President Bobby Gresham welcomed everyone.  

 

• PRESENTATIONS 

• SPEAKER 

This month compatriot Andrew Walker spoke to us about the history and 

importance of the Children of the American Revolution (C.A.R.). He 

explained the state project this year deals with The Lady Bird Wildflowers 

Project. He also touched upon how the National C.A.R. will be helping with 

Disabled Veterans. A discussion ensued about how the chapter could 

become more involved with assisting the local C.A.R. chapters. 
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• OLD BUSINESS 

- Officers Reports 

➢ Secretary’s Minutes 

Junes’ Meeting Minutes were reviewed and approved.  

Moved/Second/Passed 

➢ Treasurer’s Report 

This month the Treasurer’s Report was given to us by James 

Alderman. He informed us that nothing had changed from the last 

report.   Accepted 

➢ Color Guard Report 

Color Guard Commander Bobby Gresham told us that the next 

the Color Guard event was the Medal Of Honor Parade in 

Gainesville. He also talked more about the New North Texas 

Color Guard and the need for formal training of the Color Guard. 

➢ R.O.T.C. 

James Alderman discussed with us that only about half of the 

medals had been awarded this last school year due to the COVID 

19 pandemic. 

➢ Flag Certificates 

Gerry Gieger let us know that so far he has given out 20 

certificates and encouraged everyone to nominate businesses and 

homes that qualify for the award. 
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• NEW BUSINESS 

➢ Nominating Committee 
James Alderman discussed the appointment of the Nominating 

committee. This committee helps fill positions within the chapter. 

He encouraged anyone who has any interest to let the committee 

know. More importantly he stressed and rightly so, that people 

should set aside enough time to do work of the position. 

 

➢ State Fair 
It was announced that the Daughters Of the American Revolution 

are looking for some help to man the booth at the State Fair. 

More information will follow. 

 

• ANNOUNCEMENTS 

➢ Chapter Meeting 

The next chapter meeting will be held on August 21st at Bacon’s 

Bistro & Café in Hurst, Texas. 

 

• ADJOURNMENT 

- Recessional 

Bobby Gresham led the recessional  

- Benediction 

The Chapter Chaplain Roger Tate led the benediction. With the 

Benediction being concluded, the meeting was adjourned at 10:30 A.M..  


